
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th October, 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

Baking and Food Preparation Activities 
 
As the children enjoy baking and food preparation, we are hoping to continue 
baking and food preparation activities with the children in Reception. To help 
with the cost of the ingredients and also the cost of play dough ingredients we 
are asking parents to make a contribution of £6 per term. For this term (this will 
cover the period up to Christmas), could we please ask that a contribution of 
£6 is made as soon as possible using the pay online system. 

 
The baking and food prepared will be varied and linked to the children’s 
interests. All of the children will have an opportunity to bake or prepare food. 
The children will eat the food in school during snack time and the ingredients 
will be vegetarian and suitable for all children to eat.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Gillard, Mrs Hendry, Miss Thornton & Miss Begum 
 
Mrs Gillard, Mrs Hendry, Miss Thornton & Miss Begum 
Reception Teachers 


